Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
THE CORRADINO GROUP, INC.
The The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: The Virtual Public Meeting will be held Thursday, June 2, 2022, 5:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. and the In-Person Construction Open House will be held Thursday, June 2, 2022 from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: Please use the following link to register for the online session: https://tinyurl.com/OaklandParkSidewalkProj or +1 (415) 655-0060, Access code: 323-504-276 to join the meeting (your line will be muted).
The In-Person Construction Open House will be held at the FDOT Broward Operations Auditorium located at 5548 Powerline Road, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation will host a Virtual Public Meeting and In-Person Open House to provide details on the upcoming roadway construction project within the neighborhoods of Central Oakland Park and Harlem McBride in the City of Oakland Park in Broward County. Improvements being made as part of this project include constructing new sidewalks along 12 corridors, relocating and installing signage, relocating drainage structures, regrading swale areas to ensure proper drainage flow, and modifying the irrigation systems.

Construction will begin June 15, 2022 and is estimated to be completed in the Spring of 2023. The estimated construction cost is $2 million.
The Virtual Public Meeting will consist of a brief presentation followed by a question & answer segment and comments from 5 p.m. to 5:30 p.m., and again from 5:30 p.m. to 6 p.m. Project staff will be available to answer questions and provide assistance. Questions will be answered as time allows and, in the order, received. If your question is not addressed during the event, a response will be provided in writing following the Virtual Public Meeting. If you are not able to join the Virtual Public Meeting, a recording will be posted at: https://d4fdot.com/bcfdot/. The In-Person Construction Open House will have project representatives available to answer questions and provide assistance during the meeting.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: There is no agenda

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Mr. Erik Nemati, at (954)299-6441 or via email at erik.nemati@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: For more information, you may contact: Daniela Silva, Community Outreach Specialist, at (786) 441-3088 or by email at msilva@corradino.com
